
 
 
 

 
BUS DRIVER’S IN-SERVICE 

 
The District Administrator shall meet with the bus drivers before the opening of school 
for the purpose of reviewing the duties and responsibilities of the drivers, and the bus 
rules and regulations. 
 
All bus drivers are encouraged to attend the fall Department of Public Instruction 
Transportation meeting, and any local in-service meetings arranged by the District 
Administrator.  All fees or related costs with respect to such in-service meetings will be 
provided by the Board of Education.  
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